Lindsay Wood <woodl@rochesterhills.org>

S L R

Fwd: resignation from Construction/Fire Prevention Board of Appeals

Scott Cope <copes@rochesterhills.org> Wed, Nov 22, 2017 at 2:51 PM
To: Lindsay Wood <woodl@rochesterhills.org>

FYI

Scott A. Cope C.B.O.

Director of Building/Ordinance Compliance/Facilities
City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Dr.

Rochester Hills, M|l 48309

Phone: 248.841.2445

Fax: 248.656.4623

www.rochesterhills.org

Get Email Updates on Gov Delivery
Join us on Facebook

Follow us on Twitter

Sign up for Alerts with Nixle

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Howell, Marc <MHowell@a2gov.org>

Date: Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 1:53 PM

Subject: resignation from Construction/Fire Prevention Board of Appeals
To: "copes@rochesterhills.org" <copes@rochesterhills.org>

Cc: "willettm@rochesterhills.org" <willettm@rochesterhills.org>

Scott,

t would like to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve on the Construction/Fire Prevention Board of Appeals.
Unfortunately, | have moved from the wonderful City of Rochester Hills and will have to resign from my place on the board
effective immediately. Thank you again and good luck to you all.

Marc Howell
Deputy Building Official
City of Ann Arbor
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